
President of USA
Donald Trump
The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20500
USA

Dear President Obama,

I urge you to grant a Presidential Pardon to Edward Snowden as a whistleblower who spoke out to
defend our human rights.

When he shared US intelligence documents with journalists, Edward revealed how governments
were scooping up our personal data, including phone calls, emails and much more. His actions
sparked a global debate which changed laws and protected our privacy. Yet he’s forced to live in
exile and faces decades in prison.

Edward Snowden is a human rights hero. Please treat him like one.

Yours sincerely,
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